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Weekly Update for February 5, 2024 

Good afternoon Parents and Guardians,  

We have had a good week at Memorial. Students continue to work hard in our classrooms 

learning. There are many extra-curricular opportunities: Choir, intramurals, Soccer Club, Fab 

Girls club, Band, checkers, and literature clubs. These activities are engaging to students and 

help develop a sense of belonging. We know our students are grateful for these opportunities.  

Staffing Update: Mr. Zadvorny will be working full-time at Chedoke Elementary until further 

notice. Mr. Hazell has joined this week in the role of Vice-Principal and will be supporting 

Memorial.  

Grade 8 Student Families: Today, grade 8 students and staff visited Bernie Custis Secondary 

School. Student feedback was positive as they toured the school, asked questions, and 

participated in different activities. Reminders: Option Sheets are due February 5th. Grade 8 

Graduation Photos will be taken on February 16, and our Grade 8 Commencement will happen 

on June20th.   

Welcome to Kindergarten/Entry to School: Last week, HWDSB hosted a virtual information 

night for families of HWDSB children entering Kindergarten may require Special Education 

services. Contact information is included, SS-Entry-To-School-Info-Night-Poster-FINAL.png 

(1593×2048) (hwdsb.on.ca).  

HWDSB We Help: Are you looking for resources to support Mental Health? HWDSB We Help 

has resources available. You can find them the Winter Update here , We Help Update – Winter 

2024 | Hamilton-Wentworth District School Board (hwdsb.on.ca).   

Upcoming Dates: 

February 5- Kindergarten Registration Begins  

February 6- School Council Meeting- 6 pm Library 

February 8- Pizza Day 

February 16- Grade 8 Graduation Photos and Photo Re-take day; Term 1 Report Cards and IEP 

will be sent home 

February 19- Family Day (No School) 
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Have a good weekend, 
Mr. Patton  Mr. Hazell  
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